STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION :
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIOC BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410

(505) 334-6178

July 2, 1985

Mr. Lloyd Davidson
P.O. Box 2182
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: SFPRR Co. #20 6-20-16N-6W
Dear Mr. Davidson:

After reviewing your request for an extension of the order
to put the referenced well on production oOr plug and abandon
it within 60 days, Frank Chavez and I have concluded that

as no effort has been made to produce the well for the past
nine years, your request is denied. The well must be put
back on production, oOr PsA activity initiated on or before
August 10, 1985. 1f you decide to plug the well, notify
this office at least 24 hours prior to beginning operations
as we will have a witness present.

1f you have any further qguestions, please contact us.
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Charles Gholson
0il & Gas Inspector
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Jeff Taylor
Dick Stamets



